
Simply Fun Childcare News

IMPORTANT DATES

• Valentine's Day - February 14: Let's 

spread the love! On Valentine's 

Day, children are encouraged to 

wear pink or red and bring in treats 

to share with their friends. It's a day 

filled with friendship and joy, 

celebrating the spirit of love.

• Family Day - February 19: Please 

note that all our centers will be

CLOSED on Family Day, February 

19. This day provides an 

opportunity for families to spend 

quality time together. We hope you 

enjoy this special day with your 

loved ones.



Simply Fun Childcare News
Dear Simply Fun Families,

We hope this newsletter finds you well. February is a month filled with love, learning, 

and exciting activities at our center. Here's what's happening:

1. Activities for Infant-Toddler and Preschool Group Ages:

Our dedicated team has planned a variety of engaging activities tailored to the 

developmental stages of our little ones. For infants and toddlers, we'll be exploring 

sensory activities to stimulate their senses and encourage exploration. Preschoolers 

will embark on themed art projects, fostering creativity and fine motor skills. Look 

forward to updates from your child's teacher on these wonderful experiences.

2. Nut-Free Snack Policy:

A gentle reminder to adhere to our nut-free snack policy. We appreciate your 

cooperation in providing snacks that are free from nuts or nut products. This helps 

ensure the safety of all children, including those with allergies. If you have any 

questions or need suggestions for nut-free snacks, feel free to reach out to our staff.

3. Illness Policy:

As a precautionary measure to maintain a healthy environment for all children, please 

keep your child at home if they are experiencing symptoms of illness. This includes 

fever, vomiting, diarrhea, and contagious infections. Refer to our illness policy for more 

details on when it is appropriate to return to the center. Your understanding and 

cooperation are vital in keeping our center a safe space for everyone.

4. Tax Receipts for the Year 2023:

Tax receipts for all childcare fees paid in 2023 will be emailed to the parents by Feb

2024. If you do not receive your tax receipt or have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to email at simplyfunplayschool@shaw.ca.
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